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From: Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD Sent: Thu 2/9/2006 1:23 PM 

To: Brad Glasscock 

Cc: Gum, Tim, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Subject: RE: Big Eddy Unit #153 (Sec.20, T21S-R29E) 

Attachments: 

Brad, 

Please be informed that this well is to be shut-in today (February 9, 2006) until an approved NSL is granted 
from Santa Fe. Please review NMOCD Rule 19.15.3.104(C)(2) for more information. 

Also, please be aware that whenever a well is directionally drilled that we are provided the correct bottom hole 
location. 

Yours Truly, 

Bryan Arrant 
PES 505-748-1283.103 

CC: Daniel Sanchez-Enforcement & Compliance Manager 
Tim Gum-District I I Supervisor 
Michael Stogner-NSL Approval 

Original Message 
From: Brad Glasscock [mailto:bglasscock@basspet.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2006 12:26 PM 
To: Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD 
Cc: wayne Bailey 

Subject: Big Eddy Unit #153 (Sec.20, T21S-R29E) 

Bryan, 

This email is being sent to verify that Bass owns all the leases directly offsetting the proposed Big Eddy 
Unit #153. Please call and let me know if there is any other information you need in regards to this well. 
Thanks, 

Brad Glasscock 
Landman 
Bass Enterprises Production Co. 
(817) 339-7185 

https://webmail.state.nm.us/exchâ  2/13/2006 
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Attachments can contain viruses that may harm your computer. Attachments may not display correctly. 

S t o ^ M i r J i a ^ 

From: Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD Sent: Tue 3/7/2006 8:59 AM 
To: cdgoodman@basspet.com 

Cc: Macquesten, Gail, EMNRD; Gum, Tim, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Subject: Shut In Order for Bass Ent.: Big Eddy Unit # 153/API # 30-015-34012 

Attachments: Q Letterhead Document II.doc(41KB) 

FYI-Bryan Arrant 

https://webmail.state.nm.us/exch^ 3/7/2006 
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March 7, 2006 

Bass Enterprises Production Company 
P. O. Box 2760 
Midland, TX 79702 
Attn: Cindi Goodman or To Whom It may Concern 

Continued Shut In-order for a gas well operated by Bass Enterprises, Inc.: 

Big Eddy Unit # 153, located in Unit O of Section 20, 
T-21-S R-29-E, 660' FSL & 1980' FEL, Eddy Co., NM 
API #30-015-34012 

Please note that under Rule 40, the OCD may approve your APD's to drill. However, under Rule 40 if you are out of 
compliance when the well is completed, we cannot approve an allowable for this well. You may regain compliance by 
properly TA, P&A, return the out of compliance wells back to production, or enter into an Agreed Compliance Order 
("ACO") with the OCD to return these wells to compliance within a certain time frame. If you choose an ACO, please 
contact Gail MacQuesten with our Santa Fe Office at (505) 476-3451. 
By the rules and regulations of NMOCD Rule 40, this well is to be shut-in March 7, 2006. 

Respectfully Yours, 

Bryan G. Arrant 
District II Geologist-Artesia 
505-748-1283 ext 103 

CC: Tim Gum, District Supervisor-Artesia 
Daniel Sanchez, Enforcement & Compliance Manager-Santa Fe 
Gail MacQuesten, Legal Council-Santa Fe 
Michael Stogner, Non-Standard location Approval-Santa Fe 
Mission Petroleum 
El Paso Natural Gas 
Well File 
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